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02 March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

Year 10 Health and Social Care BTEC Coursework 
Submission Date Friday 25th March 2022 

I am writing to advise that your child is currently working on their Health and Social 
Care Component 1 Learning Aim B coursework element.   

The final deadline for submission is Friday 25th March 2022. This is work that will go towards their 
final grade in the Health and Social Care BTEC.  

As per BTEC regulations, any work that is submitted after this date will not be eligible for 
a resubmission and therefore, the maximum grade that can be achieved is a Pass.   

Work that is submitted on time may be eligible for resubmission. Students will be informed 
whether their work is eligible for resubmission via their feedback. A resubmission would mean that if 
your child is working towards a higher grade, they have 15 days to make improvements and 
resubmit to  try and achieve this higher grade.  

Where no work is submitted at all, this will result in a fail for this component of the course.  

Students will have had 6 hours of lesson time to complete this work; after this, it is expected for 
them to complete this work independently at home if required. Lunch time sessions will be running 
every Monday lunchtime to help support students in completing this work, where there will 
be Chromebooks provided for use. They also have access to support material on Google 
Classroom, their textbooks and notes from classwork and they are also allowed to use the internet 
for research purposes.  

Should you or your child have any questions or need any further support, please do not hesitate 
to contact me.   

Yours faithfully  

Mrs A Simmons  
Curriculum Leader Psychology and Health and Social Care  
asimmons@buckinghamschool.org 
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